ing, o
2

s
N pna

Nursery Additional Charges
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The Government funding is intended to deliver 15 or 30 hours a week of free, high quality,
flexible early education and care. The 15 or 30 hours must be able to be accessed free of
charge to parents; that is, there must not be any mandatory charges for parents in relation to
the free hours.

Government funding is not intended to cover the costs of meals, other consumables,
additional hours or additional services. Providers can charge for consumables, meals and
snacks, extra activities and additional hours provided they are not mandatory charges or a
condition of accessing a place.

Kiveton Park Infant School Nursery Additional Charges:

Self-Funded Nursery Sessions, if you would like your child to attend more nursery
sessions than they have available funding, these are charged at £15 per 3-hour session. If
you would like your child to attend more sessions, please contact the school office for
availability.

Wraparound Care, if attended by your child will be charged at £3.75 for breakfast club and
£5 for after school club. You can book sessions for wraparound care once your child turns 3
years of age on Arbor.

School Dinner, if your child attends nursery all day and you would like them to have a
school dinner, these are payable directly to Dolce, our meals provider, using School Grid.
Meals are currently charged at £2.32 per meal. Please contact the school office to set up an
account. To check if you are eligible for free school meals, please search for
www.rotherham.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals or call 01709 336065.

School Trips / Visitors in School, these are ad-hoc and you will be advised of any
contributions necessary and the amount as and when they are planned. Any contributions
are voluntary, however, if contributions are not sufficient, the visit / visitor may be cancelled.

Nappies and baby wipes, if your child is still wearing nappies, please send these to school

in a bag with their name on, along with a change of clothing and these will be used for your
child only. We do not provide these items in school.

If you find that any information provided is incorrect, please contact the school office.


http://www.rotherham.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals%20or%20call%2001709%20336065

